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OIAD-3064 
 
 
 
 
 

9 June 2023  
 

Anthony Jordan 
fyi-request-22952-fa�bb48@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Anthony  
 
 
Thank you for your email of 30 May 2023 reques�ng informa�on rela�ng to Lake Waikaremoana.  
 
You requested the following:  
 

1/ Volume of water released from Lake Waikaremoana for respective days from 7th February 
2023 to 21st February 2023 
 
2/ Volume of that water being Released through Spillway at Onepoto for respective days 
from 7th February 2023 to 21st February 2023 
 
3/ In the Context of 'Duty to assist', if the Department of Conservation cannot provide any of 
this information, which Authority would be able to Oblige? 

 
Your request is being transferred in full, pursuant to sec�on 14(b)(ii) of the Official Informa�on Act 
1982, to the Hawke’s Bay Regional Council for response.  
 
Your request is being transferred as the informa�on you are seeking is more closely connected with 
the func�ons of the council.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
Governance and Government Services 
Department of Conserva�on 
Te Papa Atawhai 
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